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CONDOLENCE MESSAGE FOLLOWING A STAMPEDE AT 

KAKAMEGA PRIMARY SCHOOL   

 

The Teachers Service Commission joins the teaching fraternity 

in condoling with the families, friends and the Kakamega 

Primary School community following the demise of 14 pupils 

at the School.  We also wish a quick recovery to the injured 

learners. 

The Commission regrets the tragic incident and is working 

closely with other government agencies to establish the 

circumstances that led to a stampede. 

We wish to assure the public that the Commission takes the 

safety of learners seriously. Further, we will continue to work 

with other government agencies to ensure that such 

incidences do not occur in future. 
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